
Teen strikes 14-year-old pedestrian Sunday near Soper 
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SOPER — A 17-year-old Soper girl accidentally ran over a 14-year-old early Sunday morning,
according to an Oklahoma Highway Patrol report.
The report said the girl was driving a 2000 Chevy Blazer  when she struck the pedestrian, who
was passed out and laying in a private driveway on County Road 2060 near Soper. The boy
was dragged about 10 feet before stopping. The report states the driver could not see the boy.
He was transported by Choctaw County EMS to St. Francis Hospital with internal injuries and
has been listed in stable condition.  
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